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This referral was made by Ald. Boyle.  As depicted in the subject, residents on Walden Circle objected to having No

Parking signs installed and have requested the previously approved No Parking zone (ID#16-1275) be rescinded.  This

item was place on hold from the previous B&G meeting.  Engineering and Fire Department staff have recently reviewed

the No Parking proposal on Walden Circle and have recommended approval of a different No Parking Zone which will be

explained in ID#17-0012.  Since a new zone is recommended, this existing zone can be rescinded.  Therefore, staff

recommends approval of this item (that is to rescind the previously approved No Parking zone).  For more details, please

see the attached Administration review form for this item.
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